Centennial Bass Club of Northern Colorado

November 1, 2011 Meeting Minutes

6:20
Call to order


1 guest (Ben ? from CSU bass club)

6:22
New Member Voting


Mike Mullarkey voted in

6:23
C.B.C (Centennial Bass Club) Treasurer’s Report


Club:

$2921.44


Juniors:

$850.67


F.M.O.:

$3607 (charities paid)(C.B.C Classic contribution ($500) not paid)

6:25
Tournament Director Discussion

Question: $390 to be paid by club to cover Tournament Director’s entry fees for weekends & minis?

6:29
F.M.O. Full Moon Open

Application Turned In (waiting for response)


Sponsor Donation Letter Sent.


Work on Sponsors for next year’s F.M.O.


Contact Bill Wilson for specifics and any help with sponsors.

6:35
Possible Pueblo F.M.O. Tournament


Club down south would benefit


Not suitable for C.B.C .due to sponsor base being up north.

6:37
C.B.C Classic Lake Voting


Norton Reservoir, Kansas wins by a landslide.

6:40
C.B.C Website Discussion


Website (minutes, standing, etc.) needs to be updated in a timely manner.


“We need to do something about it!”
6:43
B.A.S.S Federation Nation Nominations

6:44
Lake Choices for 2012 weekend tournaments


Norton


Red Willow

Box Butte

Flaming Gorge

Pueblo


Merit (sp)

Horsetooth

Tentative vote: Norton, Box Butte, Pueblo, Local Split

The choices will be presented to the steering committee for a final vote.

6:57
C.B.C. Office Nominations


Youth Director: Frank Villa, Chad Brekke nominated as a duo.


*passed*


Tournament Director: Bill Driscoll nominated.


*passed*


Assistants for T.D. Discussed


Assistant Tournament Directors: Tim Martinez, Robert Ross nominated.


*passed*


Treasurer: Brett Vogel nominated.

*passed*

Activities Director: Craig McMillan nominated.

*passed*

Secretary: Jeff Nielsen nominated.

*passed*

7:08
C.B.C Jersey

1st Choice: B


2nd Choice: D


Water Bass Logo

7:12
No Club Sponsor Logos on Standard Club Jersey Vote

*passed*


Individual logos are encouraged.

7:16
Business Cards


Talk to Frank Villa.

7:20
New Business


Trophies:


Motion by Bill Wilson to have Dyekman Trophies, Inc. do the trophies ($300±)


*passed*

7:22
Trout Award Nominations


Bill Ross, Jack Claxton nominated.


*Bill Ross passed*

7:25
Sportsman of the Year

Craig McMillan nominated.


*passed*

7:29
Surplus F.M.O. Funds

Motion to donate $100 to The Barlow Foundation by Bill Wilson.


*passed*

7:30
Break

7:45
C.B.C Team Series Proposal by Bill Wilson

Start the series and see how it goes

Concern about competing with regular tournaments

Schedule Team Series around weekend tournaments to avoid conflicts

Former members might be enticed to re-join and participate more with this format.

Two fishermen per team, flexible teams (the same two fishermen don’t have to fish together every event together)

9 local tournaments - 5 minis ($20 per team) & 4 weekend tournaments ($50 per team)

Weigh-Ins using the clubs scale.
7:50
Motion for Team Series to be part of C.B.C


*passed*
7:52
Motion for Tournament Director for C.B.C Team Series

 
Bill Wilson nominated 

*passed*

8:08
Federation Web Site Proposals


Former webmaster is Frank Villa


Not much interest in proposals by Joe Conway and Jeff Jones


Without having Joe Conway’s proposal in hand, C.B.C felt it best to wait


Too much money and vested interest issues discussed


Page for each club with contact info


Prices discussed with conflicting info


Cheaper proposal with 3rd party preferred (non club member)

President of C.B.C Steve Barbee to vote for the club @ November TBF meeting

8:20
Additional C.B.C Website discussion

Contract for new webmaster

Regain control of the website with a non-biased party or business

Keep members from shackling the club

Steering Committee to decide website issues

President Steve Barbee will contact Frank Villa to get existing website passwords.

8:31
C.B.C Tournament Buy-In rule (last place – 10 points)

Motion to abolish all Tournament Buy-Ins


*passed*


Amendment to tournament rules will also be updated on the C.B.C website
8:46
December 2011 C.B.C Meeting


Applications to C.B.C to be completed and turned in at December meeting ($57)

8:47
Blake Muhlenbruck of Naked Bait Co.


Blake is an ambassador for the Special Olympics and has a passion for philanthropy.


Frank Villa is a representative of Naked Bait Co.


Doesn’t appreciate people talking behind others backs.

Blake asks for understanding from the club because he isn’t involved as much with the club these days.


G2 Gemini offering merchandise to benefit The Barlow Foundation.

Calendar for sale with 10% of proceeds to benefit The Barlow Foundation.

Blake appreciates the help from Craig McMillan, Frank Villa, and Brian Spencer.

Greeley Park Ponds:  Perceived lack of involvement made the club look bad.

Plea for the club to get more involved with conservation projects and youth projects.

Support The Barlow Foundation by buying the gear.

8:58
Leftover F.M.O. shirts available


Contact Bill Wilson if interested

9:00
Adjourn
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